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Dear church family, 

As we begin the month of August, I want to use this opportunity to thank you and God for  

the opportunity to serve as your pastor for a second year. On August 1 of last year, we  

started a new phase of our rela%onship when you invited me to this role, and I look  

forward to con%nuing! 

With thanksgiving to you and to God, there is much to celebrate about our small church. I 

can’t begin to name all those who have stepped up in faithful service in this past year. It has 

been a wonderful, heart-warming experience for me to work and worship with you! 

In the past year, we have lost to death three dear members of our congrega%on: Doug, Kathy, 

and Bob. There’s a big hole in our community’s collec%ve heart because we miss them  

enormously, even though we know they have gone on to their reward in heaven and some-

day we will see them again. We honor their memories and contribu%ons they made, and we 

hold all their families in our thoughts and prayers.  

In the weeks ahead, the Preschool will begin its new year serving many precious children 

from the community and their families. This is a major outreach of our church and it is an 

outpouring of the love of Jesus for the li1le ones. Please pray for the con%nuing success of 

the program, all the children and their families, and for our talented, 

dedicated teachers.  

Your ministry team and board are busy planning for the new church 

program year, repea%ng some tried and true tradi%ons, but also  

entertaining new, exci%ng and fun ideas. Please hold them and each 

other in your prayers. Let’s encourage and express our gra%tude for 

each one’s par%cipa%on in our beloved community and its outreach 

in the name and Spirit of Jesus. 

I am praying for you as you enjoy the last full month of summer and 

as you take every opportunity to draw nearer to God in your daily 

lives. 

Gratefully yours in Christ, Pastor Wendy  
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 Terry & Yvonne Denlinger     Cliff & Janet Loeb  
 629 Mound St.        130 Antwerp Ave. 
 Brookville, OH 45309      Brookville, OH 45309      
 

 Margaret Porter         Judy Liming 
 Villas of Brookhaven      Villas of Brookhaven 
 One Country Lane Rm. C109 One Country Lane Rm. 105 
 Brookville, OH 45309     Brookville, OH 45309 
 

 Dorothy Johnson   Christie Devlin 
 7564 Wellbaum Rd.   12044 S. Wolf Creek Pike 
 Brookville, OH 45309   Brookville, OH 45309 

 

Brookville Community Church 

114 Hay Avenue 

Brookville, OH 45309 
 

Rev. Dr. Wendy Deichmann 
 

Office Manager: Vicki & Walker Harris 

Email: bcumchurch@gmail.com 

Phone: (937) 833-3262 
 

Office Hours: Tues. & Fri. 

8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 

Find & Like us on Facebook  

@ Brookville CUMC 

FOR SALE! 

RING DOORBELL CAMERA 

REDUCED TO $50.00 
Contact Paula or Thelma 

Remember the shut-ins with cards, calls, visits, & prayers: 
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JOIN US! 
Men’s Fellowship  

Breakfast 
Saturday,  

August 2nd at  
8:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

10:00 a.m. with Jeff Ginter 

at Brookville  

Community Church 

Wednesday 6:15 P.M.  
Prayer Service  

Please join us for a  
wonderful time of  

prayer and fellowship.  

 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR  
 

WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP  
BREAKFAST 

SATURDAY, August 16th AT 9:00 A.M.  
AT MULBERRY & MAIN HERE IN BROOKVILLE. 

Community  
Fellowship Meal 

             August 3rd  
 

Following worship service. 
Fried Chicken provided. Bring your  

favorite picnic foods to share. 
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937-833-6691 

Ask for Miss Tonya  

or Miss Amy 

communitypreschool71@gmail.com 

 

COMMUNITY PRESCHOOL NEWS 
 

Community Preschool is currently closed for the summer.  

Office hours are limited and response time to emails may vary.  
 

August is the month for the church to show their support for our preschools new school 
year. Shirts this year will be kelly green. 
By providing T-shirts for them each year, it helps identify students and staff when they are 
out and about in the community, on their field trips, on walks and it keeps everyone safe. It 
also shows the community they are part of what we  
support through our outreach. Let’s do our part by  
supporting this very worthwhile annual event. 
 

A total of $600 is needed this year. 
 

Throughout the month of August, please put your  
donation in the offering plate clearly labeled for  
Preschool T-shirts. 
 

Thank you, Kris Yancik 
Preschool board  

Lord of wisdom, we lift up to You our Preschool as the students return this 
month. We pray that You will bless our teachers who are Spirit-filled and  
who love working with children. May the teachers use fun, innovative ways  

to capture the kid’s attention and help them learn spiritual truths. We  
pray that attending our Preschool will help the children build a firm  

foundation in the faith that will carry them through their lives. Amen.  
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Pricing: 

Small, Medium, Large or X-Large are $16.00 ea. 

Plus Sizes are $20.00 ea. 

Golf Shirts are $26.00 ea. 

Name: ________________________ 

S  ___    Quantity ___ 

M  ___    Quantity ___ 

L  ___    Quantity ___ 

XL  ___    Quantity ___ 

XXL  ___  Quantity ___   

XXXL___  Quantity ___ 

Golf  ___  Quantity ___ 

Please place money or check in a marked  

envelope and put in offering plate.  

Our Brookville Community  

Members sharing their  

God-given talents to  

help those in need! 
 
 

“Recently Be1y Bollinger, on 

behalf of Brookville Community 

UMC, donated several hand-

made baby quilts to  

Dr. Joseph Allen, Premier 

Health, for the NICU,  

Miami Valley Hospital.” 
 

Thank you Be3y!!! 

ORDER YOUR 

BROOKVILLE COMMUNITY 

CHURCH T-SHIRTS! 
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The Community Board met on Monday, July 21st at 7:00 p.m. Below are the 
highlights from that meeting: 
 

Board Members present were Pastor Wendy Deichmann, Alan Donaldson, 
Karen Osswald, John Yancik, Kris Yancik, Jim Weaver, Walker and Vicki Har-
ris. Neal Klopping, Jeff Ginter, Paul Miller, Cathy Alber, Paula Hoblit and 
Thelma Denlinger were absent. Wendy offered an opening prayer. Meeting 
minutes from June 16, 2025 were approved as submitted.  
 

 Finance: John stated LCNB and LPL Financial aided in the transfer of funds 
from the parsonage money to CD’s.  

 Trustees: Wendy reviewed the wedding policy and church use policy. There 
are still changes that need to be incorporated before completion. The fire 
alarm system will need inspected. There was a termite inspection and eve-
rything checked out just fine. The AED unit needs checked. Alan stated we 
are on a journey to find out everything that needs done in the church and 
make sure it is all written down so that the Trustees will have processes 
and procedures in place going forward.  

 SPRC: Kris stated there was a meeting on July 7th. Barbara Cooper will be 
extending her contract to help the church with outreach and piano/organ 
playing 2 Sundays per month. Pastor Wendy will continue with the church 
for an undetermined amount of time.  

 Pastor Wendy welcomed Jim Weaver to the board. He will be heading up 
discipleship.  

 Ministry Team: Vicki reviewed the minutes from the July 21st Ministry 
Team meeting. Wendy stated she had been with the church for almost a 
year now. God has brought us through a season of grief, healing, faithful 
leadership and community. It’s a new season in the life of the church. 
Wendy thanked God for all of those in the church and offered her appreci-
ation to everyone who is stepping up to help bring the church forward.  

 Office Manager: Newsletter information is due Thursday, July 24th . Please 
make sure to get items in for the newsletter and the bulletins by the dead-
lines so there is plenty of time to get things done properly.  The office 
team will begin the cross-over from Church Windows to an Excel spread-
sheet in order to be more efficient with time.  

 The next meeting will be Monday, August 18th at 7:00 pm.  
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July’s blood drive was a success!  
We registered 61 and collected 49 blood products.  

The goal was 39. This saved up to 147 lives!  

The next blood drive will be Wednesday, August 13th. Workers are needed.  

Please contact Cathy Alber if you can help at 937-750-6148 or sign up at church in  

the narthex. Brownies, cookies, and homemade bread are needed and volunteers  

are needed and appreciated. Brookville Community Church will be sponsoring  

the blood drive and Pure Beauty Bar will be providing the door prize.  

Thank you for your con<nued giving.   

     Don’t forget our budget this summer. Thank you! 
 
 

Remember - you can donate on-line at our website:    

h3ps://brookvillecumc.org/ or with check or cash in an envelope in the  

offering plate each week.  
 
 

*Offering envelopes are available by the box in the narthex.        

Thank you, John Yancik 

Do you have a  

Kroger Plus card? 

Did you know that you 

can support our  

Preschool just by  

shopping for groceries? 

Each %me you shop and 

scan your Kroger card, 

money is donated to 

our preschool.  
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  Birthdays 
 1st   Paula Hoblit   15th   John Devlin  

 2nd  Andy Hoover   24th   Lane Hubley    

 4th   Jill Bowers    24th   Lou Mohr   

 8th   Jace Hubley         27th   A.J. Murphy   

 9th   Bryn Hubley             29th   Charry Walker  

     

 

 

 

Anniversaries 

1st  Neal Klopping & Wendy Deichmann  

6th Paul & Christina Miller 

10th Tim & Cathy Alber 

17th John & Kris Yancik Jr.  
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 

 

  

 
 
 

   1 
 

2 
 
 
 

 

 

8:00 am 

Men’s 
Breakfast at 
Rob’s 

3 
9:15 S.S. 
 

10:30 Worship 

11:30 Fellow-

ship Meal -  

Picnic foods 

4 

 

5 
 

6 

10:00  

Morning Study 

 
 

3:30 Cleaners 

 

 

6:15 Prayer Mtg. 
 

 

7 
 

9:30 am 

Piecemakers 

 

8 

 

9 

 

10 
9:15 S.S. 

 

10:30 Worship 

 

12:30 - 6:00 pm 

Personal Event 

 

11 

 

 

 

 

12 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 

10:00  

Morning Study 

 

12:30 - 6:30  

Blood Drive 

 

3:30 Cleaners 

6:15 Prayer Mtg. 
  

14 
 

9:30 am 

Piecemakers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 

 

 

 

16 

9:00 am 

Women’s 

Breakfast at 

Mulberry & 

Main 

17 

9:15 S.S. 

 

10:30 Worship 

 

 

 

 

18 
 

5:45 Ministry 

Team Mtg.  
 

7:00 Comm. 
Board Mtg 

 

 

19 

 

 

20 

10:00  

Morning Study 
 

3:30 Cleaners 

6:15 Prayer Mtg. 
 

  
 

 

21 
9:30 am 

Piecemakers 

 

 

 

22 

 

23 
 

 

24 
   

9:15 S.S. 
 

10:30 Worship 

 

31  
9:15 S.S. 
 

10:30 Worship 

25 
 

 

26 

 

27 
10:00  

Morning Study 

 

3:30 Cleaners 

 

6:15 Prayer Mtg. 
  

28 
9:30 am 

Piecemakers 

 29  30  


